
A decision on a new committee will be deferred to one of the July Council meetings. Deferring
the decision will allow the new CAO to be involved in the discussion around the new committee
structure and mandate. This will also give staff additional time to gather information on effective
models from other communities and the local needs that the proposed committee could best
support. The allocation of the $15,000 that was provided to the Downtown Advisory Committee
will be determined at the same time as the committee mandate.

Draft Update to Road Allowance Closure and Sale Policy 

The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) released the results of battery storage projects selected during
the procurement process. Of the four projects that received supportive resolutions from Council on November 28th,
only the natural gas expansion at the Napanee Generating Station was selected. No BESS projects were awarded in
this round of procurement in Greater Napanee. Atura Power is hosting a public meeting for the project on May 16th
as part of their engagement process. More information is available on the Atura Power website.

IESO Procurement Update

Visit our website at
www.greaternapanee.com for 
up-to-date municipal information.

Follow us on social media to stay up-to-date on
what's happening in our community:

Get Engaged. Stay Involved. 
Visit Let's Talk Greater Napanee at
www.letstalkgreaternapanee.ca

Need to report an issue?
Notify staff by submitting an online
'Report an Issue' form

Stay Connected with Us!

Town of Greater Napanee 
Council Highlights

Regular Meeting of Council for May 14, 2024

Next Regular Session of Council: Tuesday, May 28, 2024
This meeting will be live streamed via our YouTube Channel

Take a Look at the Agenda and Minutes from the May 14, 2024 Regular Session of Council

Proposed New Advisory Committee Update  

Proclamation - Stroke and Aphasia Awareness Month 
Council proclaimed June 2024 as Stroke and Aphasia Awareness Month in the Town of Greater Napanee.

Council received for information the Draft Update to the Road Allowance Closure and Sale Policy. Staff were
directed to bring the draft policy back with minor changes to the June 11th meeting for adoption.

2023 Annual Monitoring Reports for the South Fredericksburgh and the Roblin Waste
Disposal Sites 
Council received a report for information on the 2023 Annual Monitoring Reports for the South Fredericksburgh
and the Roblin Waste Disposal Sites report.

Lifting of Partial Burn Ban
Due to favourable weather conditions, the Greater Napanee Fire Department has lifted the Partial
Burn Ban effective Monday, May 13, 2024. This means open-air burning of all types is permitted.
Open-air burning is only permitted 2 hours before sunset until 2 hours after sunrise. As always, a burn
permit is required. Visit the Town of Greater Napanee website to obtain an Open-Air Burning Permit.
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